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November 25, 2014

STARS Review Team,

This letter is to affirm that the information submitted in the Villanova University
STARS report is accurate and up-to-date. The report, a year in the making, was completed by
the University’s Sustainability Manager, with support and oversight from the Assistant to the
President, and the Director for Accountability, Accreditation & Assessment.

The University’s ideals of truth, unity and love, and a commitment to service to others
have formed the foundation of our commitment to sustainability since 1842. A concerted effort
to address climate change and environmental justice started in 2007 when I signed the
American College and University Presidents Climate Commitment. I believe that our current
efforts, highlighted in this report, illustrate our community’s collective commitment to these
issues and represent our ongoing efforts to become a truly sustainable institution.

Thank you for your consideration.
Yours sincerely,

Sl

Rev. Peter M. Donohue, O.S.A.
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